
For Immediate Release 

M E D I A  R E L E A S E  

Temporary Relocation of Princes Town Magistrates’ Court 
 

The Judiciary wishes to advise that subsequent to structural damage sustained at the Princes 
Town Magistrates’ Court, as a result of the earthquake on 21st August 2018, it has become 
necessary to move the Court to facilitate the continuation of its operations. 
 
The operations of the Princes Town Magistrates’ Court will therefore be relocated temporarily to 
the Rio Claro Magistrates’ Court from September 10, 2018 and the following schedule will be 
implemented:  

 The Rio Claro Magistrates’ Court will operate from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Court will 
continue to sit from 9:00 am as usual. 

 

 The Princes Town Magistrates’ Court will operate from 11:15 am to 4:15 pm. 
The First Court will sit from 11:30 am.to 1:30 pm. 
The Second court will sit from 1:45 to 3:45 pm. 

 
The Judiciary apologises for any inconvenience caused but this move has become necessary in the 
interest of access to justice, and to ensure the safety of all stakeholders. 

 
-END- 

 

For further information, kindly contact: 
 
 
The Court Protocol and Information Unit 
Telephone: (Office) 223-1060 ext. 2415  
E-mail: cpim@ttlawcourts.org   
 

mailto:cpim@ttlawcourts.org

